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1. The meeting was called to order by Chair Paul Rutledge. 

2. The minutes from the February 1 meeting were approved. 

3. The Department of Economics presented problems with the salary study implementation for the 

department faculty. 

4. The committee discussed further the salary study implementation as it relates to the 

Department of Economics and the broader University community.  The committee 

recommended that the Provost reconsider implementation decisions for the economics faculty. 

5. The committee solicited nominations for 2013-2014 Chair of the Faculty Senate Budget 

Committee.  Paul Rutledge was nominated and re-elected. 

6. Paul Rutledge, acting as chair, offered a word of thanks to the committee and the President. 

7. The meeting was adjourned. 


